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Chamber News 

Update 

March 12, 2014 

 

MPP Vic Fedeli offers  Survey For Small Business  
 

MPP Vic Fedeli is seeking responses to his recent survey from 

Small Businesses in our region.  The survey should take less than  

5 minutes and provides an opportunity for businesses to com-

ment on the health and challenges of businesses in Nipissing.  If 

you would like to complete the survey, please CLICK HERE to go 

to the survey now.  

http://northbaychamber.com/files/Events/COLOUR-SBW Sponsorship flyer for 2014- 2 Pages.pdf
http://northbaychamber.com/mpp-vic-fedeli-survey-for-small-business/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/SmBusSurvey

